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Eli's Hospice Insider

Hospice News: New CERT Program Website Launches
If you have CERT questions, a new online resource may help answer them.

The CERT C3HUB website at https://c3hub.certrc.cms.gov "is designed to provide Medicare providers, suppliers, and
contractors with information about the Comprehensive Error Rate Testing (CERT) Program and to facilitate coordination,
collaboration, and communications between all stakeholders,” CMS says on the site.

The site contains a number of resources, including frequently asked questions and document request listings by provider
type - including hospice.
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